
.

ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
PCST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. AR%'SAS 722C3 (501) 371-4000

August 27, 1980

2-080-15

Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Ragion IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Subject: Arkansas liuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
Licensee Event Report No.

80-037-01X-1
(File: 2-0520) __

Gentlemen:

In accordance with Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2 Technical Specification
6.9.1.8.b, attached is the subject report concerning "C" and "D" Safety
'.njection Tank (SIT's), which were found to have less than the specified
amount of boron tancentration (1731 PPM) during Mode 1 operation. This
is a revision of a previous report submitted June 17, 1980.

Very truly yours,

Y$Y
David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing
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Attachment

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director
Office of Inspection and

Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Com.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. Norman M. Haller, Director
Office of Management and

Program Analysis
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Com.

bWashington, D. C. 20555
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